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I am against this measure as it takes away our freedoms to be a part of the ballot 

naming process. I support the way that propositions are currently titled as they go on 

the ballot. It involves those who petitioned to get the measure on the ballot in the 

naming of it. This measure would take that ability away. Thank you.  


